
 

 
 
 

15th September 2020 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Due to the current circumstances, we have decided that children will no 
longer get changed for their PE sessions. This is to minimise the risk of the 
children being in close contact whilst getting changed. The children should 
come to school in suitable clothing for sport on the days of their PE sessions. 
Some PE sessions may take place outside so please ensure that your child has 
appropriate footwear, bottoms and a jumper.  
 
The PE kits currently in school will be sent home with the children to be 
washed and should be kept at home until further notice.  
 
We recognise the importance of getting changed for PE lessons and of 
teaching this to the children. Therefore, the changes outlined above will be 
reviewed after the half-term.  
 
Many thanks for your support,  
 
Mr Rogers              
b.rogers@ebor.academy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


